
St. Gabriel of the Sorrowful Virgin   

Preschool Program   

5200 Greenridge Drive   

Pittsburgh, PA 15236   

   

   

Dear Families:   

   

   

We can’t wait for you and your child to join us in new adventures for the preschool 

sessions of 2017-2018!  Sessions for 3-4 year old children will meet on Tuesday and 

Thursday from 8:45-11:00 or 12:45 – 3:00 throughout the school year @ $105.00 per 

month.  Sessions for 4-5 year old children will meet on Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

from 8:30-11:00 or 12:30 – 3:00 @ $120.00 per month.  There is also a 5 day afternoon 

session for 4-5 year olds which meets Monday through Friday 12:30-3:00 @ $190.00 per 

month.   

   

There is a registration fee of $15.00 PER FAMILY.  If you are registering more than one 

child, or one child in multiple sessions there is also a discount of 20% applied to the 

second tuition.  Should family financial circumstances hinder your ability to enroll your 

child/ren, there is financial aid available for qualified families through the Diocese of 

Pittsburgh.  Applications are available upon request or you may apply online at 

http://www.psas.org/PITT.aspx .   

   

Please return your registration form, registration fee, and a current copy of your child’s  

immunization record as soon as possible to complete your child’s enrollment in the  

program.  Once your child’s registration is processed, you will receive a confirmation  

email. Please note September tuition is due by the end of August, before classes begin.   

   

You will be receiving a letter in August regarding orientation dates and times.  Parent 

handbooks, rosters, and snack schedules will be distributed at that time.     

   

***TinkerTime*** Availability for extended time for your child on regular session days 

through lunch (packed lunch), with separate billing provided.   

   

We all do love working with your tiny treasures and you!  We always look forward to 

wonderful, creative and unique experiences with a blessed blend of new and old friends.  

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at our classroom number   412-

502-6196 or at the rectory at 412-881-8115.   

 

Suzan Stark Slezak, M.Ed   

Preschool Program Director   

http://www.psas.org/PITT.aspx
http://www.psas.org/PITT.aspx

